
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Friday 19th July

         LAST DAY OF TERM
Monday 22nd July - INSET Day
Monday 2nd September - INSET Day
Tuesday 3rd September

         SCHOOL REOPENS

  JULY NEWSLETTER 2024

REMINDER:
SCHOOL REOPENS ON TUESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER

We are excited to announce that we will
be changing from School Spider to Arbor

in September. 

Adopting Arbor will allow us to
communicate with you more efficiently

and bring all core school data and
workflows into one system.

We hope you are looking forward to using
this new feature as much as we are!

Please check your emails and set up
your Arbor login ready for September

STAFF NEWS
We are pleased to welcome to the

team:
Laura Rose (Teacher), Ebony Finch

(Teacher), Keisha McKnight
(Apprentice TA), Ellie Bennett (TA1)

Goodbye & Good Luck to:
Kathryn Moss, Solomon

Gouldthorpe, Zaynab Mohbeen &
Shaheen Rashid

 

 



SCHOOL NEWS

LongridgeLongridge
Field Day Fun!



SCHOOL NEWS

A big thank you to the classes that took part in Longridge show, the entries were
fantastic and a lot of effort had gone into them.
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CLASS NEWS

School will re-open on Tuesday 3rd September

What a busy year it has been for both the pupils and staff! It's great to see photos of the
wide range of activities pupils and staff have been involved in over the year, both within

school and out in the community.

For those staff and pupils who are leaving us this week, I would like to wish them all the best
for the future and ask that they keep in touch.

And finally I would like to thank both staff and parents for the support they have given to our
pupils and our school community in what has been a busy but successful year.

I hope you all have a good summer.

Regards

Paul Leaper - Headteacher

202420242024
LEAVERSLEAVERSLEAVERS

We have 4 pupils leaving in July from Years 13 and 14. Peter and Paddy will be
following an education pathway. Halima and Alfie will be enjoying social care

accessing activities and groups within their local community. We wish them all the
very best of luck for the future in everything they do!



FUNDRAISING NEWS

For every ticket sold 76% goes towards
school and prizes. If you would like to take

part please go to
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/ to join.

£1 per ticket!
 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

